
From: Michael <michael@theyfly.com>
Date: March 24, 2004 9:26:32 PM PST
To: plejarans_are_real@yahoogroups.com
Subject: More coverage of skeptics' failure

I caught a glimpse of the April issue of the Fortean Times magazine from the UK.
They carried a small article about the recent failure of Vaughn Rees and the CFI-
West skeptics to duplicate Meier's photos. It seems like the story's spreading all over
the world!
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